
 
 

 
 

         
October 26, 2021     
 
Sayhellocollege.com 
 
VIA EMAIL –  kbookbinder@sayhellocollege.com 
 
Re:  FOIA request dated 10/5/2021 
 
Subject:  I would appreciate an electronic copy of the following:  - Parents First Name - Parents Last Name - Parent 
Email Address - Primary Mailing Address (including street address, city, state, and zip) - Primary Phone - Student 
First Name - Student Last Name - Student Grade Level - School of Enrollment 
 
Dear Ms. Bookbinder: 
 
This letter will serve as Oswego Community Unit School District 308’s response to your FOIA request received on 
October 5, 2021 under the Freedom of Information Act (5 ILCS 140/1 et seq.), in which you asked for the above 
referenced information.    Attached is the information you requested.  Redactions have been made in accordance 
with: 
 
Section 7(1)(c) - Personal information contained within public records, the disclosure of which would constitute a 
clearly unwarranted invasion of personal privacy, unless the disclosure is consented to in writing by the individual 
subjects of the information 
 
To promote district transparency and assist others who may have a similar question, this responsive document will 
be posted online on the district’s website. To access it, go to www.sd308.org  and select Our District > Freedom of 
Information Act Request > FOIA Request Responses>FOIA Requests Responses -2021>then select FOIA ID #21-
71. 
 
Please be advised that to comply with your FOIA request, the district incurred an expense that comprised of the cost 
of labor and resources used to search for records responsive to your request. Let me know if you have additional 
questions. Thank you. 
 
John Petzke 
John Petzke, CFO 
Freedom of Information Officer 
 

http://www.sd308.org/

